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07 December 2017 

Air New Zealand Fleet Maintenance 
 
 
Air New Zealand advises that as a result of recent Rolls Royce engine events on its Boeing 787-9 fleet 

there will be limited international flight cancellations and delays each day over the coming weeks. 

  

Rolls Royce has informed Air New Zealand that some of its engines on the Boeing 787-9 fleet will 

require maintenance sooner than previously advised and that it does not have any spare engines 

available while that maintenance work is undertaken.  Air New Zealand will be focussed on finding 

replacement aircraft capacity. 

  

At this stage we do not anticipate any change to current guidance. 

 

 
 
Karen Clayton 
General Counsel & Company Secretary 
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